
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 Friday 2nd February  2024 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
What a week! It has been wonderful to see all the children (and staff!) dressed as Rock Stars on Thursday for our 
RockKidz Day. Not only was the session high energy and great fun, it also communicated strong messages around 
self belief- YASBA! YOU’RE AWESOME SO BE AWESOME! Thank you to the school council for funding this super 
day! We hope you enjoyed watching the videos of the fun we had on ClassDojo. 
 
This week we have launched our new core value of INDEPENDENCE. During assembly we explored this theme 
further and looked at how we can be more independent in class.  Each class received a poster to display which 
contains the 5Bs to promote this value.  It was lovely to hear in Celebration Assembly this morning how quickly 
children have picked this up and are using this approach already! 
 
I have received a lovely letter from Derian House, thanking us for our kind donations from our Christmas 
performance. So I wish to pass on these thanks to our wider school community- Thankyou! 
 
We have also welcomed Rev Stephen Crook into school this week.  He is the new minister at Christ Church 
Ramsbottom and he has spoken with Year 3s on their RE topic this half term.  I have subsequently received a 
lovely email from him, thanking the school for being so welcoming and congratulating us on what a wonderful 
year group our Year 3s are- always wonderful to get such lovely feedback. 
 
We have received a set of free tickets for “Wild Boar Park” for over half term.  We have circulated these across 
school- so please check your child’ bag if this is something you may be interested in.  
 
We finish for half term next Friday and school will again be hosting Quality Sports. You can book on these flexible 
sessions via their website. 
  
 
As always, if you have any questions, please do not hesitate to get in touch. Mrs Cromey  

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

Awards- Independence 

 
Year R: Poppy Mankelow 

Year 1: Bernie Brown 

Year 2:Luca Lambert 

Year 3:Meila Miles Smith 

Year 4:Alice Mahadevan 

Year 5:Samah Gaani 

Year 6:Miles Dickens 

 

Awards- Lunchtime VIP 
 
Year R: Eric Brown 

Year 1:Lucas Houghton 

Year 2:Kaia Beaumont 

Year 3:Stanley Squires 

Year 4:Nelson Rawcliffe 

Year 5:Devlin Campbell 

Loftus 

Year 6:Miles Dickens  
 
 
 

Dates for your diary! 
 
Thursday 8th February SEN coffee afternoon- 2pm 
 
Wednesday 7th February Y4 River field trip- DATE CHANGE!  
 
Friday 9th February- finish for half term 
 
ADVANCED NOTICE- 
 
22ND February 3.45pm KS2 SATs meeting for Y6 parents 
 
 
 

 
 

Sessions are back up and running! 
 

Please be advised if you have booked 
these sessions, there is a parent portal for 
you to log into to check the timetable for 

your child’s lessons! 
 
 

 

SOCKS wanted! 
 
Reception are 
collecting pairs 
of old socks 
that they can 
use to develop 
their 
understanding 
of pairs!  
 
 

 
 

Clubs- this week 
 
Monday-KS2 Basketball until 4.30pm 
 
Wednesday- Basketball final 
 
Wednesday- KS1 UV Dodgeball until 4.30pm 
 
Thursday RockSteady 
 
Thursday- KS2 UV Dodgeball unti 4.30pm 
 
Friday- NO NETBALL  
 
Sensory support club- Mornings, by invitation 


